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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 24, 2021
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1 Attached is a letter from the Resources for the Blind, Inc., announcing the conduct of
a virtual orientation entitied Employment Opportunities for Persons with Disabilities for
job-seeking persons with visual impairment on November 26, 2021 via Zoom.

2. In view of the foregoing, the Schools Divisions are requested to disseminate this
information to the field and assist those who are interested to attend and learn more about
the event. Likewise, key program implementers of the SPED program, especially those who
implement the transition curriculum, as well as SPED advocates from partner organizations,
are also encouraged to join and take advantage of the opportunities for partnership and
collaboration.

3. The Schools Divisions are expected to submit a brief narrative report which should
include the number of persons with visual impairment from the Division who took part in the
orientation a week after its conclusion.

4, For details on the link to the virtual platform, refer to the attached letter.

5. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

b

| EVELYN R. FET RO, CESO IV
Regional Director §

Enclosure: As stated
References: As stated
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RESOURCES FOR THE BLIND, INC.

Unit 204-205, The Orient Bldg., Echavez corner San Miguel St., Cebu City
Telefax Number (032) 415 0329
Email Add: cebu@blind.org.ph website: www.blind.org.ph
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To: Partner GO’s, GA’s, NGO's, DPO'’s, Service Providers, Stak;fgmdérs
Re: Virtual Employers Orientation ———

From: Resoources for the Blind, Inc.

Dear Sir/Madam:
Greetings from Resources for the Blind, Inc.

The Resources for the Blind, Inc. (RBI) in partnership with The International Council for
the Education of People with Visual Impairment (ICEVI) will be holding a 1-day
Employers Orientation entitled “Employment Opportunities for Persons with
Disabilities” for job-seeking persons with visual impairment on November 26, 2021.
This orientation aims to create awareness and understanding of the issues related to
employing persons with visual impairment, including the benefits and importance of
accommodating the PWD’s in the workplace.

The zoom link details of the orientation below:
Zoom link: Meeting ID: 862 6210 7603
Passcode: 746183

We are highly hopeful of your positive response to this invitation for sending 2
representative from the management as we desire seeing our marginalized Filipinos
with visual impairment realize their full potential.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

/tg&{m

Marlo G. Lucas
Higher Education and Industry Relations
Coordinator, RBI

Noted by:

MW aAn
AMELIA TORRENTE
Executive Director, RBI




